
 

MISSISSIPPI HOME CORPORATION (MHC) 
Federal Grants Department 

HOME Investment Partnership Program 
Housing Trust Fund Program (HTF) 

 
PROGRAM BULLETIN #23-003 

 
 
To: For Profit and Non-Profit Organizations, Developers and Other Interested Parties  
 
From: Kimberly Stamps, AVP of Grants Management Division 
 
Re: HOME Rental and HTF Application Portal Closing 
 
Date: June 13, 2023 
 
 
On February 8, 2023, the Mississippi Home Corporation (MHC) published a Notice of 
Funding Availability (NOFA) for the HOME Rental and Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Programs. 
The notice announced that MHC would accept applications on a continuous basis until all 
funds have been exhausted.  
  
Due to exhausting all HTF funds and only a limited amount of HOME funds available, MHC 
will close the application portal as of July 31, 2023.  After that date, all pending applications 
that have not been submitted will be deleted from the portal. 
 
The NOFA for the 2023 Funding Cycle will be forthcoming. Please sign up for the Federal 
Grants newsletter to stay informed of upcoming news and events. 
 
Questions about this notice should be directed to Kimberly Stamps, AVP of Grants 
Management Division (HOME/HTF) via kimberly.stamps@mshc.com or 601-718-4638. 
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